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Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                                       Monday 24th Feb 2025 
 
Re:  West Green’s World Book Day on Friday, 14th March 2025 
 
A reminder that the West Green Primary School version of World Book Day will be held in school on Friday, 14th 
March 2025. 
 
We are planning the following for World Book Day: 
 

 A pre-loved book sale at the end of the school day.  We would be grateful if your child could bring in a book 
from home that day to donate to the book sale. Any money collected will be used to enhance our lunchtime 
provision for the children. 

                                                 

 We have also arranged for a children’s author to visit the school.  Her name is Zehra Hicks and she is the 
winner of Oscar’s Book Prize 2024. Zehra is the author of many children’s books and we are thrilled to 
welcome her to West Green Primary. Here are some of her books: 
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

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £3.00 per child for this event. 

 All the children will be given a mini spoon to decorate as a book character.  The spoons will be sent 
home with the children on Friday, 7th March 2025, and need to be returned to school on Friday, 14th March 
2025. There will be a prize (book vouchers) for best mini book character. One winner from EY/Years 1and 2 
and second winner from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. Here are some ideas for the characters: 

 

                                                                    
 

 Your child can dress as their favourite book character on this day.  Please do not go to any expense, there 
are a lot of book characters that dress in normal clothes such as:  Sophie from the BFG, Charlie from Charlie 
& the Chocolate Factory, Harry Potter/Hermione Granger/Ron Weasley. 
 

 We really hope that this will be a fun filled day.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mrs Marshall 
Deputy Headteacher 

You can find out more about 
her work by following this link 
 
https://www.zehrahicks.com/ho
me  
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